NOCTON PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held in the Village Hall, Main Street, Nocton on Tuesday, 15 April, 2014 at 7.00 pm.

PRESENT

Cllr Kate Tyler (in the Chair)

Cllr Neil Faulkner Cllr Ian Goldsworthy Cllr Graham Jones Cllr Neil Summers Cllr MaryAnn Williams

In Attendance: Steve Altridge, Clerk, and Cllr Rob Kendrick, North Kesteven District Council (NKDC).

Approximately thirty members of the public were also present.

Apologies for Absence: Cllr John Money, NKDC.

The Chair welcomed all those present to the meeting and explained that it would take the form of a drop-in session and provide villagers with the opportunity to look at some proposed options for the remodelling of the Village Hall and to comment on the contents of the Village "Welcome Pack" and a new logo for the Parish Council. Villagers would also have the opportunity to discuss the work of the Parish Council with Parish Councillors, including the Neighbourhood Watch and Speed Indicator device arrangements.

A number of comments about the proposed options for the remodelling of the Village Hall, the contents of the Welcome Pack and the Parish Council Logo were received. Those comments would help to provide a steer when the Parish Council took the matters forward.

(The meeting ended at 8.30 pm)

CHAIR